
Mar	03,	2017

On	Thursday	2nd	March	we	welcomed	the	international	students	arriving
at	MONDRAGON	UNIBERTSITATEA	for	the	spring	period,	at	the	Oñati
campus	of	the	Faculty	of	Business	Studies.	Throughout	the	year,
MONDRAGON	UNIBERTSITATEA	has	welcomed	128	foreign	students
through	exchange	programmes,	and	for	this	period	60	students	have
arrived.

31	students	will	be	at	the	Polytechnic	College,	10	at	the	Faculty	of
Business	Studies	and	19	at	the	Faculty	of	Humanities	and	Education
Sciences.

Whilst	they	are	at	MONDRAGON	UNIBERTSITATEA,	12	will	carry	out
internships	and	projects	(7	at	the	Polytechnic	College	and	5	at	the
Faculty	of	Humanities	and	Education	Sciences)	and	the	remaining	48
will	complete	their	training	programme.

The	welcome	reception	consisted	of:

5.30	p.m.	-	Welcome	-	Jon	Altuna,	Academic	Vice	Rector

5.45	p.m.	-	Getting	to	know	each	other

6.30	p.m.	-	Aperitif

7.00	p.m.	-	Social	event	in	Arrasate

Welcome!
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